
- MEDIA RELEASE -
Issued on Wednesday 8 February, 2023

Council working to restore services 
to the Ampilatwatja community

Barkly Regional Council is currently managing a reduction in its capacity to 
provide services to the Ampilatwatja community, following the ongoing and 
recent rains within the region and the closure of roads.
Council is working with relevant agencies to minimise any effects residents may be 

experiencing and is working hard to resume services as quickly as practicable.
Director of Operations, Troy Koch has committed to mobilise additional resources to 

the Ampilatwatja community when road access is reestablished.
The additional resources will work with the Barkly Regional Council - Ampilatwatja 

team, and community to ensure services are operating effectively and any backlog 
of works are actioned.
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